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2020 Financial Disclosure Filing Deadline Extended 
 
 

April 21, 2020 -- In light of the ongoing public health crisis, the D.C. Council passed the COVID-
19 Response Supplemental Emergency Act of 2020 (“the Act”).  The full text of the Act can be 
found here.   
 
The Act authorizes the Board of Government Ethics and Accountability (“BEGA”) to extend the 
deadline for public officials and employees to file financial disclosure statements for the 2020 
filing season.  Accordingly, the deadline for public officials and employees to file their Annual 
Financial Disclosure Statements and Certifications is extended to Wednesday, July 15, 2020.   
 
Although the deadline has been extended, filers are welcome to submit their financial disclosure 
statements at any time before the new deadline.  If you need assistance or have any questions 
regarding the financial disclosure program, please contact our office at 202-481-3411 or at bega-
fds@dc.gov. 
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